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Gage, Hannah

From: Yates, Adam
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2017 10:32 AM
To: Pam Smith
Cc: Gage, Hannah; Johnson, Lindsay; Leamons, Bryan; McWilliams, Carrie; Healey, Richard; 

Barber, Kyle
Subject: RE: AR0022187_Clarksville Feb 2017 Pretreatment Program Annual Report_20170216

Pam, 
 
Clarksville Light & Water’s February 2017 Pretreatment Program Annual Report was received, reviewed, and deemed 
complete according to the reporting requirements of 40 CFR 403.12(i).  As you stated in the Report, please remember to 
send a copy of the SNC public notice after it has been published in the local newspaper. 
 
Thank you for your timely submittal.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Kindly, 
 
 
Adam Yates 
Engineer, NPDES Permits Section 
Office of Water Quality 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
Phone: (501) 682-0617 
Fax: (501) 682-0880 
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From: Pam Smith [mailto:pam.smith@clarksvillelightwater.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2017 10:19 AM 
To: Yates, Adam 
Subject: PPS 
 
Hello Adam 
Please let me know if this is ok. 
Thanks Pam 
















